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Comments: Thank you for your work on this project. My husband and I own property adjacent to the National

Forest and really want to see more supervision of shooting in our area. We gunfire on a daily basis and are

concerned about fires and safety. We have used the Turkey Tracks area for target practice and hope that it will

become a more developed target range. There is another unofficial area very near us (off County Road 79 near

the Manitou Experimental Forestry Station) which gets a lot of traffic. It is of concern to us because of the

proximity to the Ridgewood Subdivision where we live. I think it probably needs some kind of oversight too. We

really appreciate your work on getting some designated areas in place for shooting in the National Forest.


